
Dear Children and Parents  

 

While we have been closed, we used the opportunity of 

having classes empty to complete some much needed reno-

vations around the school. We had a small team of painters 

and decorators who were able to, over a series of weeks, 

renovate some of the classrooms in our school.  

 

The classes we were able to renovate were: 

Nurseryñwe also created a new room which will serve as a 

space for 2-year-olds in the future. We are very excited 

about offering this provision from September 2020!  

Receptionñwe changed the layout of this room and moved 

the sink so that it is far more spacious than before!  

Year 1ñThis room has been repainted and has had a new 

carpet and sink installed  

Year 2ñThis room has also had a fresh coat of paint and a 

new sink and carpet installed. Please see the photos on the 

next page  
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